
 
 

Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of  

the Finance and Performance Panel of the Scrutiny Committee 
 

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Finance and Performance 
Panel on 06 December 2023 concerning the Treasury Management Mid-Year Report. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a 
formal response as appropriate.  
 

Recommendation Agree? Comment 

1) That the Council reviews the current limit for non-specified 
investments set out in the Treasury Management Strategy 
within the context of the current economic climate and 
considers whether the limit should be amended. 

Yes The Council reviews all of its limits on an annual basis 
when setting the Council’s Treasury Management 
Strategy, the next review of which will be February 2024.  
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